Runnemede Public Schools Mary E. Volz

509 W. Third Avenue



(856) 931-5353

Runnemede, NJ 08078-1299

Fax (856) 931-1827

Steve PiliSteve MaloneyPrincipalAssistant Principal

May 2023

Dear Volz Families,

The Runnemede school district will be administering the NJSLA again this spring in accordance will NJDOE guidelines. The intent of this letter is to provide some school specific information regarding the test administration and how families can best prepare for the test. Please review the information below:

Students in grades 4 and 5:

- Students will be taking the test the week of May 15th. Make up test will be administered the week of May 22nd.
- These students will be administrated the test by the classroom teacher.

Students in grades 6th through 8th:

- Students will be taking the test the weeks of May 15th and May 22nd. Make up testing will follow the completion of the testing.
- These students will be administered the test by their subject area teacher.

Reminder for all students:

- Please remember to charge your Chromebook each night.
- Please be on time to school, as late students may not be able to take the test that day if not in school when the test administration begins.
- Please be sure to eat a healthy breakfast each day.
- Cell phones and Smart watches are not allowed to be on the student's person during the test. They must be left in lockers or book bags and shut off.
- Students will be required to stay in their testing environment for the duration of the test.
- Teachers will be circulating the classroom to encourage students to go back and check their work for accuracy.
- Please remind your child to bring ear buds or headphones (wireless are not permitted).

Thank you in advance for supporting the students as they demonstrate there ability on the NJSLA this year.

Steve Pili Principal